
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act Reference 2021.818 
Released 21 May 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 10 May 2021 requesting information regarding the executive lead 
for staff mental health and wellbeing.  
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 
In your NHS trust do you have a board/exec level representative responsible for mental 
health/wellbeing who is solely dedicated to improving staff mental health and wellbeing? 
This information should cover from Jan 2019 to present day (or Jan 2021) if a fixed date is 
required. 
 
Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not have board/exec level representative 
solely dedicated to improving staff mental health and wellbeing, however this does sit within the 
remit of our Executive Director of Workforce Organisational Development and Communications, 
Louise Norris. 
 


